
PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT EXPENSES 

REGULAR FACULTY MEMBERS AND LIBRARIANS – AMENDMENT to APPENDIX B 

Framework Agreement, 2008-2012 

 

 

Updated November 9, 2010: 

 

This confirms that the University of Victoria Board of Governors, at a closed session of a regular 

meeting held on September 28, 2010, approved the addition of $100 to the maximum annual 

reimbursement for professional development expenses, for all ranks, effective July 1, 2010, which 

brings the maximum annual amount to a total of $1,670. 

 

Below is the previous amendment to the maximum annual reimbursement for all ranks, 

approved by the Board of Governors on March 28, 2006 

 

This confirms that the Board of Governors, at a special meeting held on March 28, 2006, approved 

the addition of $30 to the then current maximum annual reimbursement for all ranks (which was then 

$1,450) for July 1, 2006, and the addition of $30 on each of July 1, 2007, and July 1, 2009 in 

accordance with the following schedule of reimbursement: 

 

YEAR ANNUAL PER AVAILABLE (ALL RANKS) 

JULY 1, 2006 – JUNE 30, 2007 $1,480 

JULY 1, 2007 – JUNE 30, 2008 $1,510 

JULY 1, 2008 – JUNE 30, 2009 $1,540 

JULY 1, 2009 – JUNE 30, 2010 $1,570 

JULY 1, 2010 – JUNE 30, 2011 $1,670 

 


